
March 31, 2023 

Instagram: @acss.totems         Facebook: Aldergrove Community Secondary School          Twitter: @ACSSTotems 

 PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

March 31, 2023 

 

Dear ACSS students and families, 

 

Welcome back to school after spring break, students, parents, caregivers, families.  

We hope that you had a good break from school routines and are now looking  

forward, as we are, to the learning opportunities of the final quarter of the school 

year.  All of us at the school are glad to see the students back in classrooms and 

learning areas. 

 

From April to June, athletics at ACSS will switch to soccer, rugby, track and field.  

Badminton will also continue to be a big part of our school activities as well.  Next 

week we will host girls’ soccer and rugby games and in the coming weeks our 

track and field athletes will train and participate in Eastern Valley meets. 

 

 

Wishing everyone in our community a wonderful weekend.  Thank you for reading 

this week’s newsletter. 

 

For the most up-to-date information regarding school events and happenings 

please see the following school media sites: 

 

Website:  www.acsstotems.ca 

Instagram – @acss.totems 

Facebook - @aldergrovecommunitysecondary 

Twitter - @acsstotems 

 

Mr. M. Palichuk 

Principal 

Aldergrove Community Secondary School 

http://www.acsstotems.ca
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2023 Upcoming Dates 
 

April 

 

April 7 — Good Friday — school not in session 

April 10 — Easter Monday — school not in session 

April 17 — Report Card Prep & Design Day — students not in attendance  

April 24 — Term 1 Semester 2 Report Cards  Issued 

 
 

 

 

BGMS Hanging Basket Fundraiser* - 2022/2023  
 

School District #35 - Langley 

 

Orders are due by Thursday, April 13th by 3:00pm. 

 

Orders can be picked up on Monday, April 24th from 2:45 – 3:30 pm at BGMS (in 

the music room – outside entrance) 

 

Any questions? Please email Mrs. Mills at: mmills@sd35.bc.ca 

 

https://sd35.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/46201/111/False/True  

https://sd35.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/46201/111/False/True
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Substance Use Decriminalization Information for Parents, Guardians and  

Caregivers 

 

The Ministry of Mental Health and Addictions, in partnership with the Ministry of 

Education and Child Care, has developed an information sheet on substance 

use decriminalization for parents, guardians, and caregivers. Talking to Children 

and Youth about Decriminalization and Substance Use: Resources for Parents/

Guardians and Caregivers is now available on the erase website. 

Beedie Scholarships are excited to announce that they are expanding the  

eligibility criteria for SPARK (Single Parent Award for Resilient and Knowledge)  

scholarships for single parents by removing the requirement that parents be  

referred by a partner organization. They look forward to granting up to 15  

scholarships this year worth up to $44,000 each to single parents facing  

financial adversity in BC.  

“Single parents, regardless of their situation, face many barriers when trying to 

further their education, whether it is paying for tuition, finding childcare or  

balancing work and school with raising a family,” says Ryan Beedie. “That is why 

we are opening up eligibility to the SPARK Program to all single parents across 

BC. This will give more parents across the province the opportunity to upgrade 

their education and make life better for themselves and their families.” 

Do you know a single parent in British Columbia who is deserving of this award? 

Applications are open now until April 21, 2023 at 9am (PDT). 

  

https://blog.gov.bc.ca/ecc-dm-bulletin/article/substance-use-decriminalization-information-for-parents-guardians-and-caregivers/
https://blog.gov.bc.ca/ecc-dm-bulletin/article/substance-use-decriminalization-information-for-parents-guardians-and-caregivers/
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/erase/documents/decriminalization_information_for_parents_guardians_and_caregivers.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/erase/documents/decriminalization_information_for_parents_guardians_and_caregivers.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/erase/documents/decriminalization_information_for_parents_guardians_and_caregivers.pdf
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001uBxbIEIYazKYuIcE9wkhwPxTtV69yAefa2gJmbsMoPN5cdTWvUWqcipiWz2b1_M2QwdJMiwCCrMLNmVVN3bwrYEByrWSDbdu-nf_7MjX3DQaH9wdWwqFFsOSQ4n2k__DyMXFaoMpf0fIOyRBD7U_rFZdcsnkDzyAt0i
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New Rugby Academy at DW Poppy Secondary – Beginning September 2023 

Are you passionate about rugby? Want to earn graduation credits playing the sport 

you love? DW Poppy Secondary School together with the Langley School District is in-

viting students with a strong interest in rugby to apply to our new Rugby Academy. The 

academy, based out of DW Poppy Secondary School, is open to all students and is 

offered in grades 10, 11, and 12 beginning September 2023. This is the first Rugby 

Academy in the Fraser Valley and one of only four in the province! 

  

The Rugby Academy combines provincial curriculum, rugby-centred curriculum, as 

well as a focus on athletics, health, well-being, and safety. The goal of the academy is 

to develop students holistically, as people and as players. To register your child, attend 

an upcoming information session, or learn more about the academy, visit this 

webpage here. 

https://dwps.sd35.bc.ca/programs-courses/rugby-academy-at-d-w-poppy-secondary/
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Community School  

Coordinator 

 

Did you know that you can 

reach out to me for needs like 

food, housing,  

program support, and other 

community needs?  

 

My role is to connect students 

and families to community 

supports, provide out of 

school programming, and 

bring resources into the com-

munity.  

 

You can reach out by phone 

or email or book an appoint-

ment through the link below. 

Stephanie Eby 

Aldergrove Community 

Schools Coordinator 

c. 604.862.5943 

e. seby@sd35.bc.ca  

To book an appointment, 

click HERE 

Meet our Community School Coordinator – Stephanie Eby  

 

See link here: https://www.sd35.bc.ca/news-events/district-board-news/view/

connecting-with-the-community-qa-with-community-school-coordinators/ 

mailto:seby@sd35.bc.ca
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/CommunitySchoolsCoordinatorAldergrove@sd35.bc.ca/bookings/
https://www.sd35.bc.ca/news-events/district-board-news/view/connecting-with-the-community-qa-with-community-school-coordinators/
https://www.sd35.bc.ca/news-events/district-board-news/view/connecting-with-the-community-qa-with-community-school-coordinators/

